
 
 
 

Edward “Scott” Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors 
 

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors, is pleased to announce that Allendale resident 
Scott Miller has joined the Allendale group as a Sales 
Associate.   

Prior to entering real estate, Scott had a 
successful career on Wall Street and as a financial 
consultant. As a lifelong Bergen County resident, Scott 
has seen the community grow and develop and has a 
great deal of knowledge about the local area.  He is 
active in several local organizations, including the 
Allendale Holiday Observers and Habitat for Humanity 
of Bergen County.  

Scott looks forward to sharing his knowledge of Allendale and the surrounding 
towns with his new clients at Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Allendale. He can be reached at 
(201) 825-0500 ext 25 or at smiller@tocr.com. 

 


